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                HOLIDAY GREETINGS
It may be just a little early to wish you greetings for the holiday season, but since 
this is our last newsletter of the year, we don’t want to miss out on the opportunity 
to say a special word to our Hannah’s House family.

           May your Thanksgiving be blessed with bounty, and may you have a wonderful 
                                    Christmas season and a healthy, Happy New Year. 

As the year is ending, we look back on the things that we’ve accomplished and the 
things that we wish we had accomplished. Hannah’s House is pleased to look back 
on a year where we met the needs of a group of homeless pregnant young women. 
Our long-term transitional shelter served seven women and their babies in 2010. We 
took more than 2,000 calls this year, with 137 of our callers being pregnant and need-
ing shelter. The need is great and we can’t meet it alone. Won’t you please set aside 
a portion of your holiday gift giving funds to help Hannah’s House continue to reach 
those who are vulnerable and in need? 

We depend heavily on year end gift giving to see us through the lean months we face 
each year when giving decreases after Christmas. No matter how tough it might be for 
you right now, we’re fairly certain that the women who come to us are having a worse 
time. Only you can help us as we strive to be the hands of Christ for these women. 

You will find an envelope for giving included with this newsletter. And remember, your 
gift is tax deductible on your federal income tax, and is also       (continued on page 4)



                  HANNAH’S HOUSE UPDATE

After ten months of searching, Hannah’s 
House has found a new full-time house 
mother! Her name is Tina Knight and she 
has a heart for missions work. She is also 
an avid Bible reader and student, and has 
even personalized the daily devotions for 
the women who reside at Hannah’s House.

Tina began working at Hannah’s House on 
September 20th. So far, she is enjoying 
the day-to-day challenges of being a house 
mother in a maternity home. We are all 
very impressed with Tina’s joyful spirit and 
organizational skills and we hope she will 	
remain with us for some time to come.  

If you missed the opportunity to come and support Hannah’s House during our 
October fundraiser, we’re offering you another chance; a totally painless way to give 
to Hannah’s House. We’ve partnered with Olga’s Restaurant for three days of 
fundraising. What do you have to do? Just take the flyer on the next page and go eat 
at Olga’s Kitchen in the Lansing Mall on November 12th, 13th or 14th.  A portion of 
the money you pay for your meal will go to help Hannah’s House. It’s that simple. 
We’ve even included an extra flyer so you can give one to a friend. 

Here’s your opportunity to enjoy a delicious meal on a weekend when you will prob-
ably drop by the mall to shop anyway. Just make Olga’s your lunch or dinner time 
destination, and you can help us without taking any extra funds out of your budget. 
Be sure to remember to take the flyer. We won’t be credited if you don’t have one. 

                              Tina Knight

  EAT AT OLGA’S TO HELP HANNAH’S HOUSE

As for the girls living at Hannah’s House, Tina and her daughter Tim’aya have moved 
out. Becca is still with us, and so far has not had any more accidents. (Thanks for your 
prayers). 

We are in the process of accepting applications for two new residents. Pray that we will 
be very attentive to the Lord about whom he would have us help.



 

Valid on above date at Olga’s Kitchen, Brighton, MI only. Donation does not include
Olga’s Kitchen Cash Card sales. Flyer may not be distributed in the restaurant or within the parking areas.
Must present this flyer when paying in order for the sales to count towards donation total.

WHEN:     Friday November 12th from 10:30 am to 9:00 pm
              Saturday November 13th from 10:30 am to 9:00 pm
                  Sunday November 14th from 11:00 am to 6:00 pm
 
WHERE:          Olga’s Kitchen - Lansing Mall • (517) 323-2888                   
                          5330 W. Saginaw Hwy. - Lansing, MI. 
WHAT:             Simply present this flyer and we will 
                            donate a percentage of your bill to 
                            Hannah’s House.

         Visit http://www facebook.com/olgaskitchen to R.S.V.P.,
                           print extra flyers and invite friends.
                Visit www.olgas.com for location information.

SuPPORT 
HANNAH’S HOuSE

By ENjOyINg A DElICIOuS MEAl AT OlgA’S
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         SILENT AUCTION DONORS

Art Van Furniture
AutoZone-South Cedar Branch
Avon-Rebecca Gibson
Brookshire Inn & Golf Club
Celebration Cinema
Country Corner Care
Cracker Barrel Old Country Store, Inc.
Creative Wellness
Cugino’s Italian Restaurant
Culver’s of Okemos
Days Inn Chicago
Detroit Red Wings
Douglas J
Dusty’s Cellar
FunTyme
Great Lakes Clinical Massage
Hart-Davidson Interior Design Services
Hidden Trail Gift Shoppe
Kiwanis of Delta Township
Kiwanis of Lansing 
Kwik Car Wash
Lansing Area Outdoor Enthusiasts
Lansing Symphony Orchestra
Ledges Chiropractic Center
Len’s Carpet Care & Consultants

T.J. Maxx
Toy Village
Ukai Restaurant
Uncle John’s Cider Mill
Wag-N-Tails Pet Resort
Wal-Mart
Wharton Center-MSU
Wines for Humanity-Maggie Galilei
YMCA Downtown Wellness Ctr.
Donna Austin
Sue Boven 
Deborah Diesen
Rosemary Feldpausch
Peggy Goffin
Barbara Hess
Jackie Householder
Debra Jibson
LeAnn Kirrmann
Evelyn Y. Malcolm
Jack & April Mole
Jeanne Peltz
Dan Reid
Denise M. Rowe
Janine Stephenson

During our recent silent auction fundraiser, the following companies and individuals donated items to us. We 
would like to say a huge thank you to all of them. We also encourage you to use their products and services.

Lia Sophia-Debbie Fleming
Mary Kay-Jamie Techentin
Mary Kay-Beth Williams
Meijer
NCG Theatre
Old Chicago
Olga’s Kitchen
Outback Restaurant-Okemos
Outback Restaurant-Lansing
Paramount Coffee
Personal Image Salon & Day Spa
Petco
Pet Supplies Plus (South Lansing Store)
PF Changs China Bistro
Piece of Mine
Potter Park Zoo
Preuss Pets
Reverman Farms
Riverwalk Theatre
Royal Scott Golf
Shedd Aquarium
St. John Church Grad Student &
Young Professional Group
Sun Theatre
Target

(continued from page 1)    eligible for a Michigan Income Tax Credit of 50 
percent of the amount donated, up to a maximum of $200 on a joint tax return. 
Please give to Hannah’s House. You can be sure that your gift directly helps a young 
woman and baby in need. God bless you for your generosity. 


